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PUBLIC CONSULTATIVE PROCEDURE 
 
In accordance with the Deed of Trust under which 
the Waipa Networks Trust has been constituted, 
the Trustees and the Directors of Waipa 
Networks Limited have prepared a joint report 
considering proposals and available options for 
the future ownership of Waipa Networks Limited. 
 
The Trustees have implemented a Public 
Consultative Procedure.  A copy of the 
Ownership Review was available for inspection 
by the public from 1st May 2016.  Persons 
interested in the proposal were invited to make 
written submissions to the Trustees by no later 
than 30 June 2016. 
 
Notice is hereby given that all such submissions 
received by the Trustees will be made available 
for inspection by the public from 15 July 2016 
from the Trusts website 
www.waipanetworkstrust.co.nz or during 
normal business hours at the following location: 

Waipa Networks Ltd 
240 Harrison Drive 

TE AWAMUTU 
and at all Public Libraries in the district. 

 
Notice is also hereby given that those people who 
have made written submissions by the due date 
will be given an opportunity to be heard by the 
Directors and Trustees as a meeting open to the 
public on: 

Friday 29th July 2016, 10.00am 
Crowe Horwath, Pirongia Room 

411 Greenhill Drive 
TE AWAMUTU 

 
Those persons who have made submissions and 
indicated that they wished to be heard will be 
contacted individually.  
 
SJ Davies 
SECRETARY 
WAIPA NETWORKS TRUST 
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